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Weekly News – 14th February 2020  
 

Year 3 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week, we have finished our work on Mufaro’s Beautiful 
Daughters by writing an ‘agony aunt’ letter from the point of view 
of one of the characters. The children have practised applying the 
present perfect tense and making other vocabulary choices.   

In Maths, we have compared mathematical statements, using 
times tables to reason. We have also touched upon using related 
facts, transferring our knowledge of e.g. 3x6=18 to 30x6=180 OR 
3x60=180, as well as the related division facts. 

We have really enjoyed celebrating the children’s home learning 
through a special ‘Show&Tell’; thank you for your support at home. 
For future reference, please may we remind all children to choose 
two tasks from the grid as this forms part of the compulsory 
homework, over and above the reading and times tables.  

Rowan would like to extend a special thank you to the parents who 
came to supervise a group on our trip to the Natural History 
Museum. We would also like to congratulate Beech Class on their 
amazing assembly yesterday! 

Wishing you a good weekend and a restful half-term, 

Year Three Team   

Homework Reminder 

We will be setting a new half-term home learning grid for Spring 2. Please 
look out for this on your child’s return to school 
 
Reading:  Keep listening to your child read, questioning them about plot and 
characters. Please make sure that your child is writing down the titles of what 
they are reading in the home-school diaries. Lost diaries can be replaced 
for £5 at the office. 
 

 

 

Date Reminder 

Monday 24th February – back 
to school with full PE kit (named 
please). 

 
 

Announcements 
Next half-term, we will be 
beginning a new topic on the 
Amazon rainforest. Any 
investigative work around the 
climate, flora and fauna will 
give your child a useful insight. 
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